
Motions recommended to the PPCC Board (sponsors Chris Spitz & Maryam Zar) – Background* 
 

1. “ Pacific Palisades Community Council (PPCC) strongly supports the letter dated August 5, 2024, from 
Councilwoman Traci Park to Governor Newsom and Caltrans, requesting that state authorities 
coordinate with CD 11 in addressing encampments on state property within the district, pursuant to 
the Governor's Executive Order # N-1-24 – in particular the RV encampments along PCH in Pacific 
Palisades, as identified in the letter, which form a substantial risk to public health, safety and welfare.  
PPCC further requests a prompt response, effective action and accountability by state authorities.” 

 

Background:   
Park Letter: https://pacpalicc.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/08/CD11-Letter-Newsom.pdf.  CD 11 has advised 
that no response has been received. 
 

 

2. “Pacific Palisades Community Council (PPCC) urges the City of Los Angeles to promptly establish a 
new central Homeless Reporting Dashboard on the City's website, mirroring the Culver City Homeless 
Reporting Dashboard, that is clear, open, honest, transparent and easily accessible by the 
public.  PPCC further requests that Councilwoman Park take appropriate action to effectuate 
establishment of such a new central Homelessness Reporting Dashboard in Los Angeles.” 

 

Background:   Culver City has established a very clear, accessible central Homeless Dashboard:  
https://www.culvercity.org/Services/Housing-Homeless-Human-Services/Homeless-Reporting-Dashboard.   
LA City does not have such a central Dashboard or any clear Dashboard or webpage similar to Culver 
City's. There are webpages on the LA CAO's and Controller's websites providing some homeless data, but 
these are not clear, not easily accessed nor understandable for the public, as is the Culver City Dashboard. 
 
Prepared for the PPCC 9-12-24 Board meeting 
By Chris Spitz & Maryam Zar 
 
*Motions originating from the Westside Regional Alliance of Councils (WRAC) Homelessness Committee (HOC) and 
recommended to the WRAC board for consideration on 9/16/24.  WRAC HOC members representing PPCC:  Cindi Young, 
Primary; Chris Spitz, 1st Alternate and WRAC & HOC Vice-Chair; Maryam Zar, 2nd Alternate. 

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpacpalicc.org%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2024%2F08%2FCD11-Letter-Newsom.pdf&data=05%7C02%7C%7C7e6147eb3b7a4c36b4b408dccaaca13b%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638608089989902983%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=tDflxGNpHbkbn3PZaHgrd6Ugb2vbrhw4mx9GIH8%2Fsig%3D&reserved=0
https://www.culvercity.org/Services/Housing-Homeless-Human-Services/Homeless-Reporting-Dashboard

